Application For Salary Safeguarding Funding 2012/13
Schools may apply for Salary Safeguarding money if:

· A member of staff was taken on (perhaps following a school closure) at a protected salary for a fixed length of time with the agreement of Barnet Human Resources section.

· A member of staff is a branch secretary or assistant branch secretary of a teaching union and spends all or part of their time on union duties

· A member of staff is granted special leave for regular duties as a magistrate.

Please note that staff receiving protected salaries as a result of the introduction of TLRs are not covered under this scheme.

In 2012/13 schools will receive the difference between the actual cost of employing the member of staff and what the cost would have been had the individual not qualified for a protected salary.

· Please return the completed pro-forma to: 

Mark Callaghan, School Funding Team, Building 4, North London Business Park, Oakleigh Road South, London N11 1NP, 

Email: mark.callaghan@barnet.gov.uk Fax: 0870 889 6799 Tel: 020 8359 7378
	School
	

	Person to contact for enquiries:
	

	Name of Employee:
	

	Protected Salary Point:
	

	Current Salary Point:
	

	Working Hours:
	Full Time /Part Time Hours:

	Eligibility:

(please circle)
	Special Leave    Special Leave        Teaching          Non Teaching
(Teaching Union)    (Magistrate)      Safeguarded     Safeguarded

	Type of Staff:
	Teaching                   Non Teaching

	Date salary safeguarding was agreed with HR:
	

	Date salary safeguarding will finish as agreed with HR:
	

	Please enter details of your claim, eg. hours per week, proportion of salary etc.
	

	Additional Information 

(for a new claim please provide documentary evidence)
	

	

	Signed:                                                                     (Headteacher)
	
	Date:
	


Please return this form to Mark Callaghan at the address above.

